

USEUM OF NEW MEXICO, P.O. BOX 2087, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

12 March 74

Dear Laura:

Lillian is pregnant. How about that. It will be doubly fun, if more work for us both, to pick the photographs for your monograph! Lillian also told me that they hope to have it out on the counters by October of this year.

I found the name of the company that makes (or distributes?) the aluminum frames. It is, according to Stefan, the Rocky Mountain Molding Company, Denver, Colorado. He said that there was a \$50.00 minimum and that they gave about 50% off.

Paige Pinnell talked with Tom Barrow, whom you may or may not know, is Van Deren Coke's assistant in the university museum. He said that the UNM museum wants your retrospective! Of course he has to check with Coke. But if so, that is really nice!

Since talking with Liklian I realbze that we will have to get moving at a faster pace in picking your photographs, so after I return from San Francisco (I leave for SF next Wednesday the 20th, and return the folbowing Monday) I will, at your convemience, come up for a few days and do nothing but look and pick.

Then we can agonize through the final selection. Okay?

Today is one of those days of "getting things done". Like grocery shopping, cleaning the patio, cutting a hole in the screen door and making a neat little entrance/exit for my dog so that he can go out into the patio as he pleases. Well, it is evening and company is coming for dinner. I had better stop and depart for the kitchen!

Take care and I will see you soon.

Much love.

